
Chippewa Falls Middle School

Date_______________

Student Name______________________________ 

Grade____________________

Dear _______________________________
As you know, your child has been participating in the Check In/ Check Out (CICO) program here at the Chippewa Falls Middle School. Although your child is bringing home a copy of the CICO Daily Progress Report summary for you to sign, we thought that you might like to see the enclosed graph showing your child’s progress for the past several weeks. Overall, it looks as if your child is making good progress and is benefiting by participating in the program. 

If you have any questions about this graph or about the Check In/ Check Out program, please feel free to give me a call at (715)726-2400.  

Thank you so much for your continued support of the Check In/ Check Out program.

Sincerely, 

CICO Manager
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